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EX COAL HARBOUR SPILL RESPONSE 

MEDIA STATEMENT 
2:30 p.m.  Monday, January 22, 2024 

 
EXERCISE EXERCISE EXERCISE 
 
Vancouver, B.C. – During a routine barge-to-barge transfer at the Parkland Legacy Barge in Coal 
Harbour, a pinched hose and a rupture resulted in a substantial amount of diesel fuel entering the 
water. A Unified Command has been established to coordinate all aspects of the response. The Unified 
Command includes Parkland, the Canadian Coast Guard, City of Vancouver and BC Ministry of 
Environment. Western Canada Marine Response Corp. has been activated to lead the cleanup 
operation.  
 
Visit: www.spillresponsebc.ca 
Follow: @SpillResponseBC 

 
CONTACTS 
Public Information Officer, Unified Command 
250-555-5555 
 
Canadian Coast Guard Marine Pollution Reporting 
1-800-889-8852  
 
The 24-hour public information call-in line has been set-up at 1-888-801-5860. 

http://www.spillresponsebc.ca/
https://twitter.com/SpillResponseBC

